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Ms. Joanna K. Eckstrom
14 Laurel Hill Road
Wilton NH 03086

Ms. Joanna K. Eckstrom
Zoning Board of Adjustment
Town of Wilton

P O Box 83, Main St.
Wilton, NH 03086

Re:  Application of Zahn/Kennedy to gravel on Lot F-3.
Isaac Frye Highway

Dear Ms. Eckstrom:

This letter confirms the telephone conversation I had with you concerning the pending
application for variance filed by Mr. Zahn for property owned by Mr. Kennedy in Wilton Center.

I believe the application for variance should seek relief from Article 4 Section 4.1, Article
6, Section 6.1 and Article 9b, Section 2, as well as whatever performance standards are required.
[ note a portion of the tract appears to be in the Aquafir Protection District and I also understand
from reviewing the zoning map and looking at the plan for the excavation, that no activity will occur
in the Aquafir Protection District. If this is incorrect, then I think there probably needs to be relief
sought from the regulations on the Aquafir Protection District.

[ have spoken with Gerald Prunier, Esquire's office. I was unable to speak to Mr. Prunier
as he was out when I called him. I left word with his office that an amended application should be
filed so that an amended notice can be posted in time for the June site walk and June hearing.



If you have any questions, please give me a call.
Very truly yours,

Fernald, Taft, Falby & Little
Professional Association

AA
By: Q’O
Silas Little
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